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Summary of Feedback - 2022 Regional Water Supply Master Plan

[On July 20, 2022, the Regional Water Supply Commission approved the recommendation as
amended and directed staff to present the Board with the complete 2022 Master Plan - attached as
supplemental:]
That the Regional Water Supply Commission recommends to the Capital Regional District Board:
Approve the 2022 Master Plan, as a guide to future water supply planning.
(WP - All except SGI & SSI)
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